Buying a school uniform for the
back-to-school 2020 season is safe & easy.

g All families, especially families of incoming grade nines, please register with McCarthy

REGISTER Uniforms at www.mccarthyuniforms.ca so you can access:
ONLINE

Updated information on where and how to shop over the summer months

Flexible payment options and new promotions

Online appointment booking portal for in-person fittings

Uniform fit & instructional videos

For now all McCarthy Uniforms In School Shops are closed but stay tuned for opening hours
when schools re-open and social distancing regulations are relaxed.

McCarthy Uniforms augmented their digital shopping options, invested call centre and support resources
and have been proactive to ensure that school uniform inventory supply chains are strong
& ready for back to school 2020.




